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and abandoned boys in Nairobi, Kenya. 
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 Can You Help? 

Life4Kids Canada continues to bear a large share of the 
costs of the home in Nairobi Kenya. The boys are back in 

school for a new 
term. Tuition fees 
had to be paid. 
Life4Kids Canada 
paid over $18,000 
for September costs 
(more than 85% of 

total). While costs are skyrocketing, we have not received 
additional donations. Can you help? 

Trip to Kenya 

Thirteen of us will be 
travelling to Kenya at the 
end of October. Our mission 
is to build a library and 
computer lab in the home 
for the boys. Materials 
costing over $10,000 must 
be bought there. Please 
consider donating.   

 
 
Dedication of the Library/Computer Lab 

We intend to name the library/computer lab in honour of 
the late Pastor Martin Giebel, a former Director of 
Life4Kids Canada. 

Clothing for the Boys 

If you have some gently 
used clean clothes (t-
shirts, shorts, sweatshirts., 
running shoes, flip flops, 
sandals, etc.) for boys 
aged 4 to 18, please 
contact fred@itvision.ca 
and we’ll arrange to pick 
up and deliver to Kenya. 

Sponsorships 

While the actual cost of operating the home is more than 
$5,000 per boy, we calculate the incremental cost (i.e. 
costs specific to one boy) to be $2,040 per annum per boy. 
We have had Canadian sponsors for all the boys (and 
thanks to each of you!). Due to personal circumstances, 
two of our sponsors have had to step away from their 
sponsorship. We thank them for their support. But now 
we need two new sponsors. If you can help, or know 
someone who can, contact fred@itvision.ca 

Message From Jane 

Jane Wasike is CEO of Life4Kids in Kenya, and she writes: 
“At Life4kids we teach and believe that a bright tomorrow 
begins with a good education today, because our boys 
have big dreams and a promising future ahead of them. 
Third term started this week, its the last term of this 
academic year. Our boys have seamlessly transitioned 
back to school. I extend my heartfelt gratitude to all our 
generous sponsors, who continue to support our noble 
mission. Your contributions play a pivotal role in 
transforming the lives of these children, enabling us to 
provide them with a nurturing home environment and 
access to quality education. Your continued support and 
partnership are indispensable in achieving our shared 
vision. Thank you for sharing your love with our boys!!” 
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